



Pay Day Info/News November 7th, 2012

1 message

Charles McAteer <charles.mcateer@stonybrook.edu> To: Charles McAteer <cmcateer@notes.cc.sunysb.edu> Wed, Nov 7, 2012 at 2:16 PM



Web site: www.uupsbu.org • E-mail: uup@notes.cc.sunysb.edu • Statewide Web site: www.uupinfo.org

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for Nov.2012

Wed. Nov. 7th • Academic Council Meeting, 12;30pm, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to Corinne at 632-6570)

Thur. Nov. 8th Womens Concerns Workshop CANCELED

Wed. Oct. 10th • Health & Safety Wellness Workshop, Noon, Wang Room 301, (RSVP

to www.uupsbu.org) Tue. Nov. 20th • Executive Board

Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to Corinne at 632-6570)

Thur. Nov. 29th • UUP Professionals Meeting to Discuss issues effecting Ptofessionals, Noon, Wang Room 301, (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)

Let's Fight Hunger this November! Third Annual Food Drive EXTENDED this month

Please join the Stony Brook University UUP Community Services Committee to help fight hunger and help our friends and neighbors. "Poverty Near Record Levels - Poverty is spreading across many groups, from underemployed workers and suburban families to the poorest poor.", Newsday 7/23/12. We will be collecting during the month of October m& November and donations will go to L.I. Cares for distribution through their member agencies. Anyone who can collect food in their department please emailNancy.Gaugler@stonybrook.edu. Together we can make a difference! Brought to you by the West Campus Chapter UUP Community Services Committee

Updates on Items for UUP members

Please note the Flex-Spending deadline has been extended thru November, details are pending.

The Community Services Committee will be working with your Employee Assistance Program to work on an Emergency Appeal for victims of Hurricane Sandy in our Fellow Stony Brook University employees. more details to follow when availble.

Also UUP will be collecting for Hats for our LI State Veterans home Heros \$5 donations appreciated.

This year Stony Brook University is hosting a Bone Marrow Registry on November 14th in the Student Activities Center from 10AM-4PM. This registry is an extremely exciting initiative with the potential to save countless lives.

Bone Marrow Donation is an incredibly underrepresented form of donation and one that has a very personal impact on the individuals it saves, but also on those who are indeed able to save a life. It is the goal of this drive to educate as many students and faculty on the Stony Brook campus to the importance of getting swabbed and included on the Bone Marrow Registry.

Students from the National Residence Hall Honorary (NRHH), Residence Hall Association (RHA), Seawolves Against Cancer and Undergraduate Student Government (USG) have teamed together to raise awareness for this cause throughout the semester.

Attached to this email you will find a comprehensive and informative brochure with a great deal of information regarding the process of donation, the importance, and facts regarding bone marrow. You may also find several different versions of the fliers being used to publicize the registry. Please feel free to print and distribute as many copies of these items as possible to help raise awareness for this initiative.

Also happening in conjunction with the actual bone marrow drive on November 14th, a premiere showing of "More to Live for" will be taking place on Sunday, November 11th in the Student Activities Center Auditorium from 7-10PM. At the event there will be several guest speakers including Dustin Wunderlich, a bone marrow transplant recipient who was treated at Stony Brook University Hospital. Food and other merchandise will be sold for suggested donations, with all proceeds going to DKMS (the international bone marrow registry). It should prove to be a very emotional and inspiring night and we hope to have crowds of people come to support Dustin and the entire bone marrow initiative.

If we are able to swab 2,481 students, faculty and staff on November 14th, Stony Brook University would go down as hosting the largest single-day college run bone marrow drive EVER!!! So let's make history by getting swabbed, getting on the registry, and saving a life on November 14th!!

From Sam Rosner, President of the National Residence Hall Honorary (NRHH)

Please feel free the email him at samuel.rosner@stonybrook.edu

```
*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders.
```

UUP Office: Room S-5415 | Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library | Zip = 3388 | 632-6570 Editor: Charlie McAteer | Copy Editor: Dawn Svoboda-Pappas | Your Happy PayDay Staff:)